

09 November 2020

Dear parents / carers of students in 7C ABD and in English group 7y/En5

Unfortunately we have to let you know that we have a positive case of COVID-19 in year 7.

As a precaution we are sending students in 7C ABD and English group 7y/En5 home this morning after registration. At the moment we think they will be able to come back into school on Monday 23 November. We will let you know if this changes. In the meantime students should login to Teams and lessons will continue as normal virtually online.

All children in other year 7 form groups and other groups are safe to stay in school for the time being. Please don't be alarmed, this is a precautionary act and we will keep you posted of developments.

Thank you for your support in this matter.

Yours faithfully

Martyn Henson Headteacher



